



22 May 2025

David Baker



Dear David

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987

We refer to your official information request dated 30 April 2025 for information on the Mayor's and the Chief Executive's Expenses from 1 January 2023 to 31 December 2024.

Answer:

Expenses for the Chief Executive and elected members are disclosed publicly through sensitive expenditure reporting to the Audit and Risk Subcommittee. These reports can be found on this link - https://www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/council-meetings/meeting-agendas-and-minutes

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on Hutt City Council's website: <u>Proactive releases | Hutt City Council</u>.

Yours sincerely

Anne O'Shaughnessy

Interim Senior Advisor – Information Requests and Privacy

